
Dont forget to join us thisSunday, March 25thfor our Passover Family Program.

At2 p.m.we'll read a Passover story, sing songs, and build matzah bread houses.

Starting at3 p.m., we'll snack on popcorn and matzah pizzas and watch the award
winning animated film "The Prince of Egypt."

All are welcome. Hope to see you there.



-- 
Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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